Welcome to Sweet Earth Farm
We hope your stay is both fun and relaxing.  Because we are a working farm, and there are lots of things going on, we have come up with a set of guidelines to keep you safe and the farm working smoothly.  Please feel free to ask questions for clarification.
Upon arrival, please let yourself in the front gate, closing it behind you.  See the farm map for the location of your unit.  Your unit will be ready for you, so please get settled in.  We try our best to greet our guests upon arrival, but sometimes the timing isn’t perfect.  If we miss you and you have questions, please feel free to visit Ron & Elaine’s house or Amanda’s house with any questions.  
Check In Time: 3pm 					Check Out Time: 11am
Children  The farm is a great place for children to learn and have fun.  It has not been set up for children however, and children must be accompanied by an adult at all times while on the farm.  
Pets  We do not allow pets at the farm.
Smoking  Smoking is NOT PERMITTED at Sweet Earth Farm.
Paths  The farm map shows generally where we have paths around the farm.  Feel free to walk about the farm with the following guidelines in mind.
Growing Areas   Please do not walk in any area where plants are being propagated (or the soil has been worked).  
Animals  There are chickens, ducks and geese. We just shifted gears and no longer have pigs (we already miss them!) and will be adding sheep to the farm.  If we have sheep, please note that all but the ducks and geese (and escapee chickens) are contained in their own pens and should stay there.  If sheep are in the pasture, their fencing is electrified so please don’t touch.  
We also have two dogs on the property (Koa and Kiri – they both love to bark, but are both super friendly) and three cats (Google, Ziggy and Marley).  Please discourage begging by not feeding them.
Gates  All gates should be closed after using.  Don’t open any gates to animal enclosures, and observe all posted signs.   
Fires  We have a fire pit that is available for use as long as no fire restrictions are in place.  Please inquire for more information.
Hours  Quiet hours are between 10pm and 8am.  Please be thoughtful of the wall tent site next to you.  And please be prepared to hear roosters crowing before 8am.  
Personal Care Products  Please use only environmentally friendly/biodegradable products while on the farm.  If you have any question about your products please use the dish soap, shampoo and body wash that we have supplied.
Accessibility  Unfortunately, our accommodations are not wheelchair accessible.

The Campsites
Water    Please use water conservatively.  It is precious.
Lights    There is a solar light available at each site.
Cold packs    There are cold packs available for the cooler at the kitchen, which can be exchanged for a frozen one when needed.
Shower    The outdoor shower is located up the path, behind the platform.  We provide biodegradable soap/shampoo.  Please use only biodegradable products!
Kitchen   Please leave the kitchen as you found it.  Let us know if there is something you need.
Meals & Beverages  Guests are responsible for providing their own meals and beverages. A wide range of provisions and supplies are available in Friday Harbor — plus of course, the popular San Juan Island Farmers’ Market, Saturdays from 10-1pm at the Brickworks. Organically-grown fruits, vegetables, and eggs are available for purchase onsite at Sweet Earth Farm.

